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400 Chestnut Street Tower II

May 8, 1980

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
~

Attention: Mr. L. S. Rubenstein, Acting Chief
Light Uater Reactors Branch No. 4
Division of Project Management

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Rubenstein:

In the Matter of the Application of ) Docket Nos. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

Enclosed are five copies of the latest revisions to the Sequoyah
Nuclear Plant Radiological Emergency Plan (REP). These revisions
dated March 26, 1980, are changes to the REP which is now in
effect for Sequoyah and should not be confused with the draft
emergency plan forwarded in my May 1, 1980, letter.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
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T 'M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety
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